
To, 
Prof. SHAUKAT ALI 

Professor 

Department of Law 

Invertis University, Bareilly. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Regarding our telephonic conversation, we are happy to inform you that you have 

been offered to train the employees of our company in a session, on the subject of 

"FDA and EMA regulations in pharmaceuticals" scheduled for 27.10.2022 
27.11.2022. This will broaden the team's knowledge base, which will aid to the 

employees with effective working. 
The cost of service rendered by you will be Rs.64000. 

We respectfully ask that you respond to this invitation as soon as possible. 

We are confident that your insights will improve our team's performance and broaden 

our body of knowledge. Your involvement will surely improve our associates' and 

employees' overall experience. 

Thanks and regards. 

Dean 
Faculty of Law 
Invertis University 

Barailly-243123, U.P 

Registrar 
Invertis University 
Bareilly 
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